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Oct 3rd 2013 
 
Dear Community Youth: 
 

Youth event on Sunday, Oct 20th (10am – 2pm) @ Highland Reserve Park, Upper Coomera 

 
The Gold Coast Hindu Cultural Association is having its first youth event on Sunday, 
October 20th (10am – 2pm) at Highland Reserve Park, Upper Coomera. If you were born 
between the years of 1988 - 2000, then come and join us! Parents may nominate their 
children too!  
 
This is meant to be a fun, light-hearted event with games, lunch and an opportunity to 
network and discuss issues which concern young Hindus in our community. 
 
There is NO cost for attending but you have to register. Please send us a message if you 
are interested (leave a comment or message us on facebook or through email:  
gchcan@gmail.com) and we will send you the registration form and details of the 
program. 
 
Participants below the age of 18 will need a signed consent form from a parent or carer. 
 
There are only 20 places available for this event. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries or require any further information.   
 
Thank you.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
 
(Mr  Kartik Menon)      
Joint Secretary/ GCHCA        
gchcan@gmail.com 
http://GoldCoastHindu.org/ 
Mob: 04315 799 79 
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